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ABA Health eSource: Legal 
Precautions for Owners and Operators 
of Ketamine Clinics
Kimberly Chew and Kathy Huynh discuss the complex legal and regulatory 
environment that may be difficult for ketamine owners and operators to 
navigate. Read the full article: Legal Precautions for Owners and Operators of 
Ketamine Clinics

This article first appeared in the October 2022 issue of ABA Health eSource 
with the title “Legal Precautions for Owners and Operators of Ketamine 
Clinics."
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